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WELCOME MEMBERS!!!

Presentations
Terri Watson with LSMS today! 
Brandon Barfield from GL Advisor March 4th

Representation
Please encourage residents and fellows from all programs to join our meetings

Use of Templates
Please notify your programs that template use is in danger secondary to improper use

Advocacy Projects
Salary Rates
Safety
Resident Lounges 
Computer Access 

UMC Update 
	The ILH MEC expects UMC to be fully functional by June 1st
Help us advocate for a resident space

Social Events 
Tulane-LSU-Oschner Annual Joint Christmas Party is scheduled for December 12th!
Evangeline on Decatur from 7 to 10 pm

Co-President Emails
Please advocate by sending emails to: 
adulai@lsuhsc.edu
jclar9@lsuhsc.edu
